From: Friday, July 02, 2010 3:57 PM Sent: To: RE: July 23 meeting regarding NFSS concerns from LOOW RAB radiological and chemical Subject: committees Hello, If it is okay with all of you, we would like to suggest adding a discussion about hiring a technical facilitator to this agenda. Please let us know if this is okay and what additional items you would like on the agenda for this meeting. Thank you and have a nice 4th of July! Sincerely, US Army Corps of Engineers, Buffalo District 1776 Niagara Street Buffalo, NY 14207 ----Original Message----From: Sent: Friday, June 11, 2010 3:07 PM Subject: July 23 meeting regarding NFSS concerns from LOOW RAB radiological and chemical committees Hello. Our meeting is confirmed for July 23 at 9 a.m. in Conference Room A here at the Buffalo District. I have scheduled an hour and a half for the meeting. , Special Projects Branch Chief; , Environmental Project Management Team Leader; , Niagara Falls Storage Site (NFSS) and Lake Ontario Ordnance Works Site Program , Regional Technical Specialist; , NFSS Project Engineer; Manager; , Risk Assessor; and , Health Physicist will be participating from the Corps. Please identify and provide us with your top ten comments on the NFSS Remedial Investigation Report for discussion or any additional items you wish to discuss. Additionally, please provide any data analyses supporting your conclusions/concerns/comments regarding the Interim Waste Containment Structure. We look forward to meeting with all of you. Sincerely, US Army Corps of Engineers, Buffalo District 1776 Niagara Street Buffalo, NY 14207

Original Message
From:
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2010 2:19 PM
To:
Cc:
Subject: Re: availability for meeting with USACE regarding NFSS concerns from LOOW RAB
radiological and chemical committees
:
We would like to confirm the July 23rd 9am meeting slot.
Thank you.
Please send info to all four of us; and myself.
wrote:
> I have a doctor's appointment on the afternoon of the 27th. I could make a meeting at 9 AM
on the 23rd.
<b>&gt;</b>
<u> </u>
> On Jun 10, 2010, at 7:53 AMJun 10, 2010,
<b>&gt;</b>
<b>&gt;</b>
>> Dear RAB members:
>>
has offered dates below for a followup meeting regarding our
>> concerns and data analysis on the potential leakage at the NFSS.
>> I suggest that a meeting with wesalf was and
<pre>&gt;&gt; I suggest that a meeting with we will also we discussed at our last RAB meeting.</pre>
>> Would let me know of your
<pre>&gt;&gt; Would</pre>
** <u></u>